
 

 
June 15, 2017 

Sent By Email 
Ms. Patricia J. Ramage 
Legal Counsel  
Manitoba Hydro 
22 -360 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB  R3C 0G8 

 
-and- 
 
Proposed Interveners 
(per attached list) 
 
Dear Parties: 
 
Re: Manitoba Hydro’s Interim Rate Request – Oral Hearing 
 
By letter dated June 9, 2017, the Board advised all parties of the process to review Manitoba 
Hydro’s Interim Rate request. 
 
This letter serves to advise all parties that the Board will convene a hearing on Tuesday, July 
18, 2017 and Wednesday, July 19, 2017 (if needed) to receive oral submissions from parties on 
Manitoba Hydro’s Interim Rate request.  Approved interveners are required to file (and copy all 
parties) a written outline of their oral submission by Friday, July 14, 2017. 
 
The hearing will commence at 9:00 a.m. in the Board’s hearing room. 
 
Should you have any questions, please call. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
“Original Signed By:” 
 
Kurt Simonsen 
Associate Secretary 
 
KS/dv 
 
cc: Bob Peters, Board Counsel 
 Dayna Steinfeld, Board Counsel 
 Odette Fernandes, Manitoba Hydro 
 Greg Barnlund, Manitoba Hydro 
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